

Đề kiểm tra giữa kì 2 Tiếng Anh lớp 6

Năm học 2022 - 2023

Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút

(Đề số 1)

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|----------------------|-----------------------|-------------------------|
| 1. A. del <u>i</u> cious | B. l <u>i</u> ke | C. n <u>i</u> ce | D. f <u>i</u> ne |
| 2. A. p <u>o</u> stcard | B. c <u>o</u> me | C. h <u>o</u> me | D. s <u>o</u> |
| 3. A. m <u>o</u> tor | B. m <u>o</u> ney | C. sh <u>o</u> w | D. r <u>o</u> bot |
| 4. A. n <u>e</u> ar | B. b <u>e</u> ar | C. id <u>e</u> a | D. app <u>e</u> ar |
| 5. A. h <u>e</u> re | B. s <u>e</u> ries | C. sp <u>h</u> ere | D. th <u>e</u> re |
| 6. A. m <u>a</u> tch | B. squ <u>a</u> re | C. b <u>a</u> dminton | D. gr <u>a</u> ndfather |
| 7. A. p <u>r</u> ogramme | B. sp <u>o</u> rt | C. m <u>o</u> st | D. sh <u>o</u> w |
| 8. A. th <u>i</u> rtly | B. th <u>e</u> m | C. bo <u>th</u> | D. th <u>e</u> me |
| 9. A. sch <u>e</u> dule | B. wh <u>e</u> n | C. r <u>e</u> d | D. com <u>e</u> dy |
| 10. A. broth <u>e</u> r | B. th <u>h</u> rough | C. th <u>e</u> n | D. weath <u>h</u> er |

II. Choose the best answer (A, B, C or D).

1. I usually play football when I have _____.
A. spare time B. good time C. no time D. times
2. In team sports, the two teams _____ against each other in order to get the better score.
A. are B. do C. make D. compete
3. _____ draw on the walls and tables, please.
A. Do B. Don't C. Should D. Shouldn't
4. Nam plays sports very often, so he looks very _____.
A. sport B. sports C. sporty D. sporting
5. Last summer, I _____ fishing with my uncle in the afternoon.

- A. go B. went C. goes D. going
6. Have you ever _____ to London?
- A. be B. being C. been D. gone
7. People in Tokyo are very polite _____ friendly.
- A. or B. and C. but D. so
8. Do you know _____ drink in Viet Nam?
- A. popular B. more popular
- C. more and more popular D. the most popular
9. When we were in Stockholm, we had coffee and cakes _____ a coffee shop _____ the Old Town.
- A. on - on B. at - at C. in - in D. on - at
10. The Eiffel Tower is the most _____ landmark in the world.
- A. visit B. visiting C. visited D. to visit
11. Super cars will _____ water in the future.
- A. go by B. run at C. run on D. travel by
12. The robot will _____ of the flowers in the garden.
- A. take care B. take note C. be careful D. carry
13. The house will have a super mart TV to _____ the e-mails.
- A. send and post B. send and receive
- C. get and take D. receive and get
14. _____ pencils and rapper, every student will have a computer.
- A. By B. Instead C. Instead of D. At
15. We might have a _____ TV to watch TV programmes from space.
- A. wireless B. remote C. automatic D. local
16. My brother wants to become a _____ to tell TV viewers what the weather is like.
- A. newspaper B. actor C. weatherman D. producer

17. TV _____ can join in some game shows through telephone or by mail.

- A. people B. weatherman C. newsreaders D. viewers

18. _____ are films by pictures, not real people and often for children.

- A. Documentaries B. Love stories
C. Cartoons D. Detective stories

19. Are there any good programs _____ teenagers on TV tonight?

- A. to B. for C. of D. with

20. My father works late tomorrow, so he will _____ the first part of the film on VTV1.

- A. miss B. lose C. forget D. cut

III. Complete the sentences with *and*, *so*, *but* or *because*.

1. I didn't feel well _____ I stayed at home..
2. He liked her _____ she was happy.
3. I liked Spain _____ I wanted to go home.
4. She likes swimming _____ jogging.
5. We were late _____ there was an accident.

IV. Complete the following sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

1. I (not be) _____ very happy yesterday.
2. The people in the café (not be) _____ friendly when I was there yesterday.
3. I (leave) _____ my school bag at school this morning.
4. It (be) _____ a great film in 2001.
5. Our teacher (tell) _____ us to be quiet yesterday.
6. I went to the shop but I (not have) _____ any money.
7. Susan (not know) _____ about the exam and she did very badly.
8. I (buy) _____ a ticket for the football match yesterday.

V. Complete the following sentences with the verbs in the present perfect.

not see take visit win read not study

1. My team _____ ten matches this year.
2. They _____ German before. This is their first year.
3. I _____ lots of photos with my camera.
4. She _____ the USA three times. Her aunt lives there.
5. The longest book I _____ is The Lord of the Rings.
6. I _____ that film. Is it good?

VI. Make questions for the underlined words.

1. My father plays tennis every Friday.

+
... ?

2. Our class has Geography on Monday.

+
... ?

3. Hi-tech robots might look after children.

+
... ?

4. People might watch films on smart phones.

+
... ?

5. We will travel to the moon by a super car.

+ ?

Đề kiểm tra giữa kì 2 Tiếng Anh lớp 6

Năm học 2022 - 2023

Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút

(Đề số 2)

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

- | | | | | |
|----|---------|------------|------------|-----------|
| 1. | A. with | B. breathe | C. they | D. truth |
| 2. | A. show | B. snow | C. now | D. slow |
| 3. | A. care | B. share | C. prepare | D. career |
| 4. | A. fear | B. near | C. hear | D. bear |
| 5. | A. like | B. bit | C. bite | D. kind |

II. Choose the correct answers.

6. I often _____ fishing with my uncle at the weekend.
- A. do B. go C. play D. make
7. Our hometown is _____ beautiful place in the world.
- A. more B. more and more C. the most D. the more and more
8. The atmosphere is getting more _____ because there is more smoke from factories and motor engines.
- A. pollute B. polluting C. polluted D. pollution
9. "_____ is the longest river in the world?" - "I think it's the Nile River."
- A. Which B. Where C. How D. Why
10. "I have been to Singapore _____. How about you?"
- A. two B. two times C. twice D. twice times
11. _____ doing morning exercises is good for your health, don't do it too hard.
- A. Although B. If C. But D. When
12. The _____ drink in Viet Nam is tea.
- A. more popular B. more and more popular

C. delicious

D. most popular

13. I have been _____ many beautiful places in Viet Nam.

A. at

B. on

C. in

D. to

14. I first _____ to Ha Noi in 2010.

A. was

B. went

C. have been

D. have gone

15. "I'd like to change the _____. Please give me the remote control."

A. programme

B. view

C. channel D. television

16. If you want to know which film is on tonight, check the TV _____.

A. programme

B. schedule

C. news D. informati

on

17. Most children like _____ because they make them laugh a lot.

A. films

B. love stories

C. comedies

D. documentaries

18. Let's Learn is a TV programme for small children which makes education _____.

A. fun

B. funny

C. enjoy

D. enjoyed

19. Watching too much TV is not good for your health _____ it hurts your eyes.

A. so

B. but

C. and

D. because

20. "Do you _____ your TV on when you are not watching it? "

A. take

B. leave

C. get

D. make

21. "It's cold outside. Remember to _____ warm clothes."

A. wear

B. put off

C. put

D. get

22. _____ are the Olympic Games held?

A. How

B. How long

C. How often

D. How much

23. "Do you _____ to any school clubs, Nam?"

A. belong

B. play

C. do

D. going

III. Complete the story with the Past Simple form of the verbs in brackets.

It (24. be) _____ a sunny day. Helen (25. walk) _____ to the park. In the park she (26. phone) _____ her friend Daisy. Helen (27. wait) _____ for 15 minutes and Daisy (28. arrive) _____. The girls (29. walk) _____ to the river. There (30. be) _____ two boys there. Suddenly the big boy (31. push) _____ the small boy into the river. Helen (32. jump) _____ into the river to rescue the boy. Daisy (33. phone) _____ the ambulance and the police. The doctors and police (34. arrive) _____. They (35. interview) _____ the girls.

IV. Complete the dialogue with the *Present Perfect* or the *Simple Past* of the verbs in brackets.

Minh: I (36. just, hear) _____ that Hung is in Australia.

Mai: Oh, (37. You/ not know) _____ that? He (38. fly) _____ there at the beginning of the month.

Minh: (39. you/ hear) _____ from him? Does he like the life there?

Mai: Yes, I (40. get) _____ a letter last week. He (41. tell) _____ me about his study. But he (42. not say) _____ whether he (43. like) _____ the life or not. Perhaps it's too early to say. He (44. be) _____ there for only three weeks. He (45. never/ be) _____ to a foreign country before.

V. Complete the dialogue. Use the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

Nam: Hi My name's Nam.

Peter: Hello. Nice to meet you, Nam. I'm Peter.

Nam: Are you a newcomer here?

Peter: Yes. I (46. be) _____ here since last week.

Nam: I'm sure you'll love this place.

Peter: I (47. hope) _____ so. How long (48. you/ live) _____ here?

Nam: For 15 years.

Peter: So you must know the area very well. (49. be) _____ there a post office near here?

Nam: Yes. There (50. be) _____ one next to my house. Why?

Peter: Because I (51. want) _____ to send this postcard to my family.

Nam: Oh! It (52. look) _____ very beautiful. Where (53. be) _____ your family?

Peter: In London. (54. you/ ever be) _____ there, Nam?

Nam: Not yet. But I (55. go) _____ there with my father next summer holiday.

Peter: That's great. I hope to see you again there.

VI. Match the questions with the answers, and write the answer in each blank.

	Questions	Answers
—	56. What's your favorite program?	a. Because they're usually boring.
—	57. Why don't you watch some news programs?	b. Film shows.
—	58. What about plays?	c. From seven to eight.
—	59. Was there anything good on TV last night?	d. Yes, it's going to be shown again.
—	60. What was it about?	e. Yes, there was an interesting nature program.
—	61. What was so special about it?	f. The news and the sports shows.
—	62. Really? What time was it on?	g. I don't care about them either.
—	63. I'm sorry I missed it. Is there another chance to see it?	h. It was about monkeys and the way they live.
—	64. Which program do you prefer, the news or the film show?	i. Oh, the film show, not the news.
—	65. What would you like to watch on TV?	j. It was so interesting and the pictures

VII. Read the passage, and then decide whether the sentences are *True* or *False*.

When Ana lived in Brazil, she joined a riding club. It was brilliant! She learned how to ride and how to look after a horse. Now she lives in the US and there isn't a club in her village but it isn't a problem. Her friend lives on a farm and she has two horses, so twice a week (Wednesdays and Fridays) after school she goes there to ride with her friend. Ana thinks she's lucky!

66. Ana learned to ride in the US. _____

67. She also learned how to take care of horses.

68. The village in the US where she lives does not have a riding club.

69. Ana lives on a farm.

70. Ana rides horses at the weekend.

VIII. Read the text, and answer the questions below.

In the 1970s, skateboarding suddenly became very popular. At first, skateboarders move slowly on flat, smooth area. Then they began to ride quickly. This is called 'freestyle' skateboarding. Soon they were skateboarding skillfully up ramps and doing tricks in the air. This is called 'ramp' skateboarding. Then they started skateboarding and doing tricks on the street. This was 'street-style' skateboarding – a combination of freestyle and ramp. For this, the skateboarders needed protective clothing such as knee and elbow pads and helmets. This allowed them to skateboard safely.

Today skateboarding is still a very popular sport, and there are lots of competitions

71. When did skateboarding become very popular?

72. What are the three styles of skateboarding?

73. What was 'street-style' skateboarding?

74. Why do 'street-style' skateboarders need protective clothing?

75. Do you think skateboarding is a very popular sport now? Why or why not?

IX. Write correct sentences, using the words or phrases given.

76. I/ take part/ swimming competition/ school/ last week/ and/ win/ third prize.

77. I/ can't/ soccer /classmates/ this afternoon/ because/ I/ visit/ my grandmother/ hospital.
